
 

  September 2022

Markham-Unionville Updates 

 
September 19, 2022 - On this solemn day, I joined not only our province, but the world in
commemorating the extraordinary life of Her Majesty Queen Elizabeth II, the Queen of
Canada.


Her Majesty touched the hearts of many and will forever set an example of true
leadership.


Our thoughts and prayers remain with King Charles III and the entire Royal Family. 
Long Live the King! 
   

Echoing the Minister of Labour, Immigration,
Training and Skills Development 's mandate of
keeping Ontario workers safe on the job, I was
happy to meet with Mr. Norm Nopper, a
Markham-Unionville resident and to listen to his
ideas on labour safety.  

   

Happy 80th Birthday and 85th Birthday to Mr.
Sham Sunder Arora and Ms. Mary Smissen
respectively!  
Send us your birthday/anniversary/milestone
celebrations - we’re happy to bring you a
Certificate marking your special moments.

   

 

I had the pleasure of meeting with Dr. Adrian
Chow, a Chiropractor in Markham-Unionville.  
Chiropractors play an important role in our
healthcare system and I was grateful to learn
about their care and what my office can do to
help their practices and fellow Ontarians.

   

Moon Festival Open House - On the day of this
special festival, we delightedly met and
greeted many Markham-Unionville residents,
and celebrated this Lunar Calendar Festival
together!

   
Stakeholders

   

I was excited to visit Spotwork, in Markham-
Unionville and to learn about their employment
platform that is helping people find their ideal
jobs

   

United Way Greater Toronto has been well
known for its many community services across
the GTA and I was glad to visit their York
Region office in Markham-Unionville.

   

I welcomed and congratulated KMB Law for
the grand opening of their Markham office, for
creating job opportunities locally and for
bringing their expertise to the people in
Markham-Unionville and beyond.

   

Cowboy Fitness - Congratulations on their 7th
Anniversary and Grand Opening of their
Markham flagship centre that provides modern
fitness facilities and boosts our economy by
offering new job opportunities.

   

A great welcome to Ivy Express Education
Foundation as they hosted their 2022 Ivy League
Elite Seminar to provide information on College
choices in the US for our local students.

   

I was thrilled to see the Philharmonic Music
and Art Centre's continuing enthusiasm in
bringing up our future musicians at their ribbon-
cutting ceremony.

   
Awards

   

I was honored to present the Premier's scroll to
celebrate the Jinnah Awards Ceremony, 2022.
These Jinnah Awards recognize Canadians
and Canadians of Pakistani origin who have
made remarkable contributions to peace,
justice, equality, and multiculturalism in their
leadership roles.

   
At Queen's Park

   

I was proud to rise in the House to deliver a
petition that urges all members to continue
investing in the manufacturing sector that will
contribute to the economic success of the
province. watch here

   

I welcomed Page Evan Hu from Don Cousens
Catholic School and his parents to Queen’s
Park.  Page program allows students to serve
in the Legislature and learn about Ontario's
Parliament and the legislative process. 

   

In my Member’s Statements, I thanked my
constituents for giving me the honour to
continue to serve them. Together, let’s continue
to build Ontario. watch here

   
Provincial Updates

   

Our government is bringing back weekend GO
Transit service between Toronto and Niagara
Falls with 2 round trips each day.  more info

   

With our new online services, Ontarians can
apply to renew & replace lost or stolen
Accessible Parking Permits from the comfort of
their home.  more info

   
   
Learn about other funding opportunities available from the Government of Ontario HERE.

For daily provincial updates, please visit: https://www.billypangmpp.ca/


Follow me on my social pages, and let’s stay connected! My constituency office is here to serve
you and the residents of Markham-Unionville, please do not hesitate to contact us.

 

Sincerely,

Billy Pang, MPP
Markham-Unionville  
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